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INCLEMENT WEATHER NOTICE 
As severe winter weather is anticipated in the region late Saturday night into Monday, 
MCT is reminding passengers that snow routes, detours and delays are possible; 
particularly in hilly areas.  

As a precaution, the following Alton routes will be on snow routes Sunday and 
Monday: #8 Central Shuttle, #9 Washinton Shuttle, #10 State & Elm Shuttle, & 
#11 Brown Shuttle. 

As the weather develops, updated service information will be provided in real time via 
MCT Text Alerts and MCT’s Facebook page. 

As always with winter weather, be prepared for service delays and detours, allow extra 
time for travel, dress for the weather, and know buses cannot stop on snowy, icy hills.  
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https://www.mct.org/rider-alerts/
https://www.facebook.com/MadisonCountyTransit

